
The Caldwell County Appraisal District has been paying close attention to the worldwide pandemic of COVID-19. We 

understand the concerns and uncertainty many are feeling during this time and are committed to remaining responsive 

to the community that the Caldwell County Appraisal District serves. 

 

Caldwell CAD employees will continue to work on behalf of the property owners and taxing units of Caldwell County. 

 

We are available to assist the public by the following ways: 

 

Online: Citizens can find up to date information on our website at www.caldwellcad.org .  Residential Homestead 

Application, 1-D-1 Open Space Application, as well as other exemption applications along with business personal 

property renditions listed on our website. Property Tax Payments can be made online. 

 

Email: Property owners can submit general requests by emailing us at general@caldwellcad.org 

 

Mail: Property owners may continue to submit applications, renditions, tax payments and other documents by USPS 

using PO Box 900 Lockhart, Texas 78644 

 

Drop-box: Property owners can drop off documents and tax payments at our secured lock box near the front door of the 

District, at our headquarters located, at 211 Bufkin Lane Lockhart, Texas.  

 

Drive Thru: The drive thru window is available Monday – Friday from 8:30 to 4:30 

 

Telephone: Citizens can contact the Appraisal District at 512-398-5550  

  

Deadlines:  State mandated deadlines remain the same at this time. 

 Appraisal 

Business Personal Property Rendition April 15 bpp@caldwellcad.org 

Agricultural application April 30 ag@caldwellcad.org 

Homestead application April 30 exemptions@caldwellcad.org 

  

  

 Collections 

2nd Quarter Payment March 31, 2020 
3rd Quarter Payment May 31, 2020 
4th Quarter Payment July 31, 2020 

Deadline to pay Mobile Home Only and Personal 

Property accounts before attorney fees 
March 31, 2020 

Real and Mineral accounts before attorney fees June 30, 2020 

 

Penalty and Interest remain accruing at the normal rate on the 1st day of each month. 

 

If you have installment agreements with our office, payments are still due according to the schedule of payments. 

 

We appreciate your understanding of this situation. 

 

Shanna Ramzinski, RPA, RTA, CCA, CTA 

Chief Appraiser 


